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Comments: This project proposition is an atrocity  to even be remotely considered on public land.  I am appalled

the Forest Service has even considered this as a viable option in an area adjacent to the Bob Marshall

Wilderness and in the middle of an intact ecosystem in the Swan Valley.  Not only is this a treat to many species

of wildlife due to increased use, it's a threat to the wilderness character of the region, as well as the watershed

and natural resources on the ground.   I am blown away, disappointed in the Forest Service, and hope the letters

of approval will bring this project to a halt.


